JUNE 14, 2020

\

P—— . e ®

“l am the living bread that came down from heaven; whoever
eats this bread will live forever; and the bread that | will give is
my flesh for the life of the world.” - jn 6:51

Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass ©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD.

Weekend Mass:
Saturday, 5:00 pm Vigil
Sunday, 8:00 am, 9:30 am, 11:15 am

Daily Mass:

Monday - Friday, 8:00 am
Rosary:

Monday - Saturday, 7:20 a.m.
Holy Day of Obligation:
8:00 am, Noon, and 6:00 pm
Confessions:

4:00-4:45 pm Every Saturday
Exposition of the
Blessed Sacrament:

First Friday from 5:00-7:00 pm

Pastoral Staff
Fr. Mieczyslaw “Mitch” Maleszyk

Pastor

Extension 103
frmitch@stasac.org
Deacon Rich Koppes
Deacon David Cabrera, Jr.

Deacon Patrick Kearns

SAINT
ANTHONY
PARISH

“The life of the body
is the soul; the life of
the soul is God.” -
St. Anthony of Padua

660 Florin Road | Sacramento, CA | (916) 428-5678 | www.stasac.org



| WELCOME

MISSION

"The people of St. Anthony Catholic Parish are called by Christ
and guided by the Holy Spirit, to live a life of holiness by doing
good works through faith, worship, service and hospitality for the

Parish Staff Phone
(916) 428-5678 + ext.

Linda DiNinni

Director of Religious Education
Extension 114

linda@stasac.org

CFF Direct Number: 916-392-6362

Christine Soriano

Youth Ministry Coordinator
Extension 116
christine@stasac.org

CFF Direct Number: 916-392-6362

Jennifer Giusti
Office Manager
Extension 107
jennifer@stasac.org

Fran Lee
Administrative Assistant
Extension 100
fran@stasac.org

Kathy Reynolds
Coordinator of Pastoral Care
916-212-9949
kathy@stasac.org

Gloria Steele
Bookkeeper

Luis Barraza
Assistant Plant Manager

Contact Information

Office Phone: 916-428-5678
Fax Number: 916-428-0312
Website: www.stasac.org
Email: office@stasac.org

Office Hours

Monday: 9:.00 AM-5:00 PM
Tuesday: 9:.00 AM-5:00 PM
Wednesday: 9:00 AM-5:00 PM
Thursday: 9:00 AM-5:00 PM
Friday: 9:00 AM-5:00 PM
Saturday: Closed

Sunday: Closed
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THAT ALL MAY BE ONE

RESUMPTION OF MASSES

MONDAY, JUNE 8

The Diocese of Sacramento has
announced the resumption of
public Masses beginning Mon-
day, June 8. The Diocese has
set forth guidelines for all the
parishes (see Bishops Letter on
page 6). We have resumed dai-
ly Mass at 8:00 a.m. Monday
through Friday. (Please note,
there will be NO Saturday
morning Mass). We will contin-
ue to live stream on Wednesday
morning (please note NEW time
of 8:00 a.m.).

THIS WEEKEND of June 13 & 14,
we are joyfully be back in the
church for Sunday Mass. We
will resume with 5:00 p.m. Sat-
urday evening Vigil. On Sunday,
we will see you at 8:00, 9:30 &
1:15 a.m. Masses. The Mass at
9:30 a.m. will be live streamed
and available on our YOUTUBE
channel.

Visit website: www.stasac.org
to register online for weekend

Mass (maximum capacity is
100). Those who fall in the vul-
nerable category (i.e., individu-
als 65+ and persons with com-
promised health) are asked to
continue with shelter in place
ordinances. Physical distancing
will be observed by those pre-
sent in the church. Allow extra
time to enter and exit. Sanitize
hands before entering. Parish-
ioners are asked to wear masks.
Missalettes (Breaking Bread)
will not be available in the
pews. Offertory baskets will not
be passed (there will be recep-
tacles in the back of the church
for your offertory). We will con-
tinue to omit the Sign of Peace.
The reception of the Body of
Christ will be by hand only.
The Church, restrooms and all
surfaces will be thoroughly san-
itized and cleaned between all
Masses.

If you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to
email or call the office at of-
fice@stasac.org or 916-428-
5678.




MASS INTENTIONS

Monday, June 15 8:00 am Norman Hill %
Tuesday, June 16 8:00 am Bartellmy Mirandat
Wednesday, Junel7 8:00 am Albert Castellanos &
Thursday, June 18 8:00 am Ana Oliveira Caldeira
Friday, June 19 8:00 am Don Allen &
Saturday, June 20 8:00 am Betty Jane Tobin Skazinski ¥
5:00 pm Ron Wood, Joe Valine &
Frank Rogers %
Sunday, June 21 8:00 am Jim Allen
9:30 am For the People
17:15 am Clyde Von Essen

HOME COMMUNION

The Pastoral Care ministry is ready to resume home Commun-
ion! However, the eight large assisted and skilled nursing care fa-
cilities within our parish boundaries are still closed to outside visi-
tors, but we will happily take Communion to those in private resi-
dences or private care homes. All proper and required precau-
tions such as wearing masks, sanitizing hands, and social distanc-
ing will be employed. If you desire or know of someone who
would like to receive this blessing, please contact Kathy Reyn-
olds at (916) 212-9949 or kathy@stasac.org.

READINGS OF THE WEEK

Monday, June 15: 1 Kgs 21:1-16/ Mt 5:38-42

Tuesday, June 16: 1 Kgs 21:17-29/ Mt 5:43-48
Wednesday, June 17: 2 Kgs 2:1, 6-14/ Mt 6:1-6, 16-18
Thursday, June 18: Sir 48:1-14/ Mt 6:7-15

Friday, June 19: Dt 7:6-11/1Jn 4:7-16/ Mt 11:25-30

Saturday, June 20: 2 Chr 24:17-25/ Lk 2:41-51

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Jer 20:10-13/ Rom 5:12-15/ Mt 10:26-33

Sunday, June 21:
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Please pray for the repose of the
souls of parishioner John Cimino, Jr.
and David Dionisio (son of parishion-
ers Gladys and John Darling), who
died recently.

PRAYER LIST

To add a person’s name to the
prayer list, please contact Kathy
Reynolds at 916-212-9949 or
kathy@stasac.org. 7o keep the
list current, names will remain on
the list for six weeks.

Pam Anderson
Bernie Ang

Daniel Arnerich
Mary Arizmendi
Judy Bezzone

John Darling

Jorge Delgadillo
Minda Dominguez
Larry Dun

Diana Escueta-Shirley
Lloyd Gavin

Frank Gonzales
Karen Gonzales
Emery Haugseth
Olivia Hernandez
Jeffrey Hill

Cornelia Kanyo
Consuela Miranda
Michael McCullough
Loretta Miller

Alicia Perez
Jeanette Raimundo
Jeff Raimundo
Alfonso Ramirez
Sheri Ray

Randy Rojas

Larry Seaton

Mike Virga

Ray & Barbara Ward
Howard Yenor


mailto:kathy@stanthony-sacramento.org
mailto:kathy@stasac.org
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WEEK AT A GLANCE

EXERCISE CLASSES

Monday, June 15
Yoga - 8:00 a.m. in the Gym-CANCELLED
Senior Fitness - 9:45 a.m. in the Gym-CANCELLED

Tuesday, June 16
RCIA - 7:00 p.m. in the St. Mary Room-CANCELLED

Wednesday, June 17

Yoga - 8:00 a.m. in the Gym-CANCELLED

Senior Fitness - 9:45 a.m. in the Gym-CANCELLED
Children’s Choir - 4:00 p.m. in the Church-CANCELLED
Adult Choir - 6:45 p.m. in the Church-CANCELLED
Yoga - 7:45 p.m. in the Gym-CANCELLED

Thursday, June 18
Men's Basketball - 6:30 p.m. in the Gym-CANCELLED

Friday, June 19
Yoga - 8:00 a.m. in the Gym-CANCELLED
Senior Fitness - 9:45 a.m. in the Gym-CANCELLED

Saturday, June 20
Confessions - 4:00 p.m. in the Church

Sunday, June 21
Men’s Basketball - 1:30 p.m. in the Gym-CANCELLED

SENIOR FITNESS - CANCELLED (uUNTIL FURTHER NOTICE)
With Paula, meets M-W-F at 9:45 a.m. Cost is $3 per class.
This class incorporates dyna bands, small hand weights,
balls and rubber bands, plus cardio. Chair and standing
exercises for flexibility, strength and balance accompanied
by music of “the good ol’ days.” Equipment supplied if
needed.

YOGA - CANCELLED (UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE)

Classes with different instructors are M-W-F mornings at
8:00 a.m. and Wednesday evenings at 7:45 p.m. Cost is $5
per class. Please bring your own mat and wear comforta-
ble clothing.

MEN’S BASKETBALL - CANCELLED (uNTIL FURTHER

NOTICE)

Provides the men of our parish (primarily over age 30) the
opportunity to enjoy friendly competition, exercise togeth-
er, and support each other. They generally play on Thurs-
day evenings at 6:30 p.m. and Sundays at 1:30 p.m.

NEWS & EVENTS

ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE
MINISTRY

Laudato Si’: A Reflection and Celebration

Caring for creation and our common home acknowl-
edges that communities of color are often living in
some of the most polluted neighborhoods, contrib-
uting to the systemic racism that impacts every as-
pect of daily life. One of our guiding docu-
ments, Laudato Si’, emphasizes “Everything
is Connected!”. Let us express our care holistically,
for our planet and its ecosystems that sustains all
life - for each other, our current and future genera-
tions.

“A sense of deep communion with the rest of nature
cannot be real if our hearts lack tenderness, com-
passion and concern for our fellow human beings...
Concern for the environment thus needs to be
joined to a sincere love for our fellow human beings
and an unwavering commitment to resolving the
problems of society...when our hearts are authenti-
cally open to universal communion, this sense of
fraternity excludes nothing and no one.” - Laudato
Si (no. 91-92).

Did you know?

June 18 marks the 5th anniversary of the publication
of Laudato Si’ (“Praise be to you, my Lord”) and

helps shepherd in a Special Anniversary Year (Now
to May 20217).

Learn more and celebrate with the special Bulletin
Insert: “On Care for our Common Home: Laudato Si”
Find the complete encyclical publication visiting the
website: (http://w2.vatican.va/content/

francesco/en/encyclicals/documents/papa-
francesco 20150524 enciclica-laudato-si.html)

Summer Tip

Hot days can make you thirsty. Consider recycling
your used drink containers. Also, put a filter on your
water tap and refilling bottles with the filtered wa-
ter. Instead of buying many small drink bottles, try
buying drink mixes in bulk and fill your reusable bot-
tles.

Do you want to join your brothers and sisters in
Christ to further explore environmental justice?
Drop a quick note to: kim-son.ziegler@usa.net

o

A 7 o
é’e,,t Appea\ fot



http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/encyclicals/documents/papa-francesco_20150524_enciclica-laudato-si.html
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YOUTH MINISTRY

CATHOLIC FAITH FORMATION

To our young sisters
and brothers in Christ:

SALT

OF THE EARTH

THE WORLD

NATTHEN S 13-18

SAYM VIRTUAL
GATHERINGS

THIS SUMMER
Sunday Evening Prayer
Wednesday Youth Nights
Friday High School Check-ins

VIRTUAL SUMMER
Movie Night Zoom
Girls Zoom
Guys Zoom

SACRAMENTO LIFE CENTER

One of the Sacramento Life Center’s impactful fundrais-
ers is the Lenten Baby Bottle Project. Clearly, the pan-
demic will greatly affect this project which helps contrib-
ute to those in need. We are hoping at a minimum to re-
turn their bottles so they do not need to re-invest in
them. WE NEED YOUR ASSISTANCE: please return
any Sacramento Life Center bottles that were handed
out for our Lenten project. They can be returned any-
time to the church. The main parish office (by the back
parking lot) has a night-time mail slot that bottles will fit
in. The office will make sure your bottle gets to us and
we will forward it, and any contents, to the Life Center.
Thank you!

HERE IS WHAT WE ARE PLANNING...

¢ We plan to celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation on
Sunday, September 20 at the 11:15 a.m. Mass.*

¢ We plan to celebrate First Holy Communion on Sunday,
September 27 at the 11:15 a.m. Mass.*

*All details will be worked out and comfort levels dis-
cussed with families prior to the celebrations.

+ What we are planning for the next CFF school year. (All
plans are subject to change based on public health re-
strictions and recommendations.)

e Registration will or may begin in late August.
o CFF start date in October.

e (lasses would be reduced to ten students per
class.

e (Catechists will need a parent to assist each week
with disinfecting the classroom prior to class and
following class.

e Youth Ministry will continue to meet in the dining
room/gym where more than ten students can so-
cially distance themselves.

We will keep you updated on our planning process as we con-
tinue to work within the health restrictions to keep all

safe. We miss everyone terribly. We continue to hold your
family in prayer. We look forward to the day when we can
once again celebrate our faith together.
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MESSAGE FROM THE BISHOP

Dear Friends in Christ:

The Catholic community in the Diocese of Sacramento will be able to celebrate the Feast of the Body and Blood
of Christ, Corpus Christi, around the sacred altars of their parish churches on Sunday, June 14th.

| am lifting the heartbreaking suspension of public celebrations of the Sacrifice of the Mass starting on Monday,
June 8th. This will help pastors ready the churches for the glorious Feast of Corpus Christi. Parishes that are
prepared to implement all the necessary public health protocols may begin offering Mass with the Faithful on
June 8th.

My brother priests and | are taking all the steps to ensure the Feast of Corpus Christi is celebrated in a manner
that gives peace of mind to all our brothers and sisters in the Lord Jesus.

The public guidelines | recently shared for resuming public celebrations of the Mass have been updated to re-
flect our continued work with public health officials. These quidelines are available on the diocesan website.
These guidelines include limiting attendance to the lower of either 25% of church capacity or a maximum of 100
congregants. Pastors will also make these guidelines available to their parishioners. Please consult with your lo-
cal parish to confirm the schedule of Masses and other directives intended to provide a safe environment for
everyone in the church assembly.

The COVID-19 pandemic has not ended but conditions have improved sufficiently so that we can begin to offer
the Mass and other sacraments in a cautious and responsible manner. It is still necessary to maintain physical
distancing. The wearing of masks in church is strongly recommended. Those who are 65 years of age and old-
er should remain at home. Those with a vulnerable health condition should also continue to stay in their
homes. To continue to protect the most vulnerable among us, the dispensation from the obligation to attend
Sunday Mass is still in effect. If you feel sick or have any flu-like symptoms, do not come to Church. Stay home.
Again, please consult the diocesan website or your parish for more information on how to be safe and protect
one another from the coronavirus contagion.

With these new guidelines in place, we are still not able to come back to the table as in the past. As we adapt to
these changes, we are all called to greater charity and understanding during this transition. Our continued vigi-
lance respects those who are afflicted and honors those who risk their own lives in caring for them. The patient
efforts each of us makes are an act of Christian solidarity that will strengthen the whole Body of Christ.

Our Lord Jesus has been the Good Shepherd throughout the Lenten and Easter Seasons. He has also been our
wise, good Teacher instructing us through the sacrifices we have endured. These tribulations will continue for
many of us. Our sharing in the Lord’s passion has offered a communion in the Lord’s saving death.

As we prepare to approach the Lord'’s altar of sacrifice, may you know His consoling mercy and His encouraging
grace. This Pentecost Sunday, we will continue to gather behind the closed doors as did the first disciples. The
Blessed Mother Mary was in their company as they prayed. She will certainly be with each of you and your fami-
lies. Pray with her as she intercedes for all of us. Her example teaches us to be open to the Spirit’s promptings
even in these uncertain days. The Holy Spirit will help us to welcome the Lord Jesus with open hands and hearts
as the Feast of Corpus Christi draws closer.

Be assured that Bishop Weigand, my brother priests and | continue to offer our Masses and pray for all of you
so that soon we may taste and see the goodness of the Lord.

Respectfully,
+Jaime Soto
Bishop of Sacramento

On Pentecost weekend we were blessed with six RCIA

people receiving the Sacraments of Initiation:

Beatriz Anguiano, Tiffany Cisneros, Ken Kawada,

Tracie Pham, David Phillios, and Mark Sanger.

We welcome you to the Catholic Church and to the St. A
Anthony Parish community!



https://www.scd.org/sites/default/files/2020-05/Coming-Back-to-the-Table-ENG-Update-FINAL.pdf
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MESSAGE FROM THE POPE

Dear brothers and sisters in the United States, | have witnessed with
great concern the disturbing social unrest in your nation in these past
days, following the tragic death of Mr. George Floyd.

My friends, we cannot tolerate or turn a blind eye to racism and exclu-
sion in any form and yet claim to defend the sacredness of every hu-
man life. At the same time, we have to recognize that “the violence of
recent nights is self-destructive and self-defeating. Nothing is gained
by violence and so much is lost.”

Today [ join the Church in Saint Paul and Minneapolis, and in the entire
United States, in praying for the repose of the soul of George Floyd
and of all those others who have lost their lives as a result of the sin of
racism. Let us pray for the consolation of their grieving families and
friends, and let us implore the national reconciliation and peace for
which we yearn.

May Our Lady of Guadalupe, Mother of America, intercede for all
those who work for peace and justice in your land and throughout the
world.

May God bless all of you and your families.

SVDP RESUMES
SMUD ASSISTANCE

Beginning Monday June 15 our
St. Vincent de Paul Conference
will resume assisting with SMUD
bills. Applicants need to provide
name, address, and account
number. A home visit is normally
required, but our conference can
verify the bill with SMUD by
phone. Those living within our
parish boundaries seeking assis-
tance with this utility may call the
conference at 916.204.7942 be-
tween 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday
through Friday. The conference is
not able to provide rental assis-
tance at this time because most
members must follow the stay at
home order so cannot make
home visits, a rule established by
the National Council.



